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  PIE Council Minutes 
Friday, February 24, 2017 

1:30 p.m. 
Welty Board Room 

Members Present: Carla Lowery (Chair), Brian Anderson, Marty Brock, Ashley Chisolm-
Whitten, Todd Gale, Wesley Garrett, Dave Haffly, Holly Krogh, Brandy Larmon, Nora Miller, 
Jennifer Moore, Leigh Anne Puckett, and Barry Smith 

Approval of Minutes 
Members reviewed the minutes of the meeting held on January 27, 2017. A motion was made by 
Jennifer Moore to approve the minutes. A second to the motion was made by Todd Gale. The 
motion carried. 
  
Budget Recommendations 
Carla Lowery discussed the overview of PIE’s responsibilities to make budget priorities to the 
President. Last year, budget priorities 2 through 5 were recommended.  
 
Dr. Borsig has sent out a call for budget recommendations, and he has reminded us that the 
budget will be lean this upcoming year. After discussions were held among PIE members, a 
motion was made by Dave Haffly to wait until further information was available on the budget 
figures before making any recommendations. A second to the motion was made by Marty Brock. 
The motion carried.  

Faculty and Staff Satisfaction Survey Results 
Elizabeth Carter, Assessment Specialist, reviewed the Faculty and Staff Satisfaction Surveys’ 
results. Certain questions from the surveys have been tagged to be used in assessment plans 
among various units across campus. Results will be available on the website soon.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 

 


